
 
 

ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Sanitation District will hold a public 
hearing to receive input on a report filed with the Clerk of the Board entitled “Sewer 
Service Charges for Collection on Tax Rolls for Fiscal Year 2023-2024”.  Pursuant to 
California Health and Safety Code Section 5473.1, the Orange County Sanitation District 
proposes to collect regional sewer service charges and local sewer service charges on 
the tax rolls in the same manner, by the same persons, and at the same time as, together 
with and not separate from, its general taxes.  If this report and proposal are accepted, 
the amount of the charges, if not paid, shall constitute a lien against the lot or parcel of 
land against which the charge has been made. 
 
The public hearing for collection of regional sewer service charges and local sewer 
service charges on the tax rolls has been set for Wednesday, August 23, 2023, at 
approximately 6:00 p.m. at the Administrative Offices of Orange County Sanitation 
District, 10844 Ellis Avenue, Fountain Valley, CA 92708.  The meeting will be held in 
person, telephonically and internet accessible. 
 
Comments may be made on this public hearing in the following manner: 1) in person 2) 
in writing addressed to Orange County Sanitation District, 10844 Ellis Avenue, Fountain 
Valley, CA 92708, ATTN:  Kelly Lore, Clerk of the Board; 3) by email to 
OCSANclerk@ocsan.gov;  4) by FAX to Kelly Lore, Clerk of the Board at 714-962-0356; 
or 5) through verbal comment or eComment at https://ocsd.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 
where you may also listen to and participate in the meeting live.  All persons interested in 
or objecting to said reports or proposals may then be heard. 
 
For any additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board at (714) 593-7433. 
 
Kelly A. Lore, MMC    Published, OC Register August 9; 16; 2023 
Clerk of the Board 
 
I, Kelly A. Lore, Clerk of the Board of Orange County Sanitation District, hereby certify 
that a copy of this notice was posted on the digital signage outside the main gate of the 
Administrative Offices of Orange County Sanitation District, 10844 Ellis Avenue, Fountain 
Valley, CA 92708 on August 9, 2023. 
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